
          
     

 
 

We are working hard over the next couple weeks to prepare  

a show for you!   
We welcome friends and family for this event! 

Come to hear the story of what really matters this time of year, 
and see your little ones shine on stage! 

 

Who?  ELP1, ELP2, and ELP3! 

What?  Musical presentation of “The Littlest Christmas Tree” 

When?  Friday, Dec. 22 @ 2:30 (Doors open at 2:15) 

Where? The Rousseau Gym 

 
You will be able to take your child home with you following the performance (if you 

wish) as it will be close to end of day, and a lovely start to the holiday!! 
 

 

Rousseau ELP Students  

Present: 

“The Littlest 
Christmas Tree” 

By: Teresa Jennings 
 

 
 


